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Gree:ngs!  

My name is Kerri Manterola and I’m a board member volunteer whose task it is to update the 
Home Owners Associa:on website.  

 My husband, John and I moved to “The Heights at Meadow Springs” in June of 2012.  John has 
been in the car business since 1978 and I have re:red from the Pasco School District. I currently 
try to keep up with our new Havanese puppy, Chuy and our children, grandchildren and many 
family members who all live in the Tri-City area keep us busy as well. 

How did I get to the Tri-Ci:es?  As a young child, my family and I moved to the “Basin” in 1966 
where my father started work for the South Columbia Irriga:on District. My 8 siblings and I had 
a great childhood growing up in the Franklin County farm country. I met my husband John at 
Connell High School where we both graduated.  AXer marriage, we moved to Pasco and raised a 
family. In 2018, we celebrated 40 years of marriage. Whoo Hoo!  

Our current home at “The Heights at Meadow Springs” is what we lovingly call our “coffin” 
house.  We love it here! 

 


